RICH SCHAFFER, Supervisor



Town of Babylon, New York 11703-4006

November 18, 2014

Dear Friends:

I am sure that you have heard that the Town of Babylon in partnership with the Deer Park School District will be opening a community center in the Memorial school building on Homer Avenue. The opening is tentatively scheduled for September 2015 which is contingent upon the renovations being complete. With change comes questions and we will answer them to the best of our ability.

We would like to share our vision for the program with the families that we serve and we welcome your comments and suggestions:

- We will continue the after school program that is currently housed in the Washington facility
 and the district has been very generous agreeing to provide transportation to the center from
 their home schools. The parents will pick the children up.
- Instructional and intramural athletic programs for typical and special needs children
- Arts and crafts
- Homework help, tutoring for general education and ESL students
- Computers and internet will be available for homework and research
- Mom and Tot program
- Support group for special needs parents
- A dedicated space for Senior citizens will be provided

These are some of the programs that are already being planned and we can hardly wait to implement them. The Deer Park Community Youth Center will be a premier program in the Town of Babylon and with your support we will continue to grow.

If you have any suggestions, comments or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 631.422.7660.

Sincerely,

Claire McKeon

Executive Director